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6/25 

RPAS OPERATION OVER CABOOLTURE DUMP – 08 MAY 25 

My name is Michelle and I am from the Department of the Environment, Tourism, Science and 

Innovation.  

I am writing to inform you that I will be conducting a RPAS survey at the Caboolture Waste 

Management Facility, which is immediately next to the Caboolture uncontrolled aerodrome. 

The approximate time of the survey will occur from 10:30AM of 8 May 2025.  

I will be using a multi-rotor craft that is below 2kg and flying at a max level of 300ft AGL. The 

remotely piloted aircraft will strictly remain within the survey area, and will not cross over into 

the airfield boundary. 

Additionally, I am in the process of getting a NOTAM approved and will be broadcasting over 

the radio prior to and during flying. All safety precautions will be taken to avoid any airspace 

traffic conflict.   

This email is purely a notification for the awareness of the Caboolture Aero Club and anyone 

who will be using the airstrip. Please share this information wherever you deem relevant. 

In case you need to contact me on the day, the best number will be: 0419 727 125. Otherwise, 

my email and phone number is as listed in my email signature. If you require any other 

information, please let me know. 
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POSSIBLE CONSEQUENCES 
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MITTIGATION ACTION 

 

 
 

Caboolture Aero Club Committee 

30 APRIL 2025 

• Possible non-Standard flight Operations 

• Collision Risk  

Any concerns, please email secretary@cacq.com.au & fsag@cacq.com.au  

This notice is intended to advise pilots that this hazard exists. 
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